
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004 

8. SPRINGS ROAD – PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The City Streets Manager sought the Board’s approval for the installation of parking restrictions in 

Springs Road, outside the Amyes Road dairy. 
 
 The Council’s Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee had (late in 2003) approved various traffic 

improvement works in Springs Road, between Awatea Road and Amyes Road. 
 
 In recognition of the limited space available for dairy customers, the Committee’s approval was 

conditional on a P10 parking restriction being installed on the Springs Road frontage of the dairy. 
 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 10 minutes, 

commencing at a point 16 metres south west from its intersection with Amyes Road and extending in a 
south westerly direction for a distance of 17 metres. 

 
 


